From: English, Rachel

Sent: 18 August 2015 09:58
To: Planning
Subject: FW: PA2015/4053P & 4157P

Please log with 2015/4057/P and 2015/4157/p

Rachel English
Senior Planning Officer

Telephone: 020 7974 1343

From: Jo Konrad [F
Sent: 16 August 2015 12:
To: English, Rachel; Wheat, Frances

Cc: Currie, Tom (Councillor); Stark, Stephen (Councillor); Cooper, Oliver (Councillor)
Subject: PA2015/4053P & 4157P

13c Wedderburn Road, London NW3 5QS

15" August, 2015

Camden

Planning Department

Re: PA’s 2016/4053P & 4157P Pilgrims Lane, Hampstead

| have just seen the above PA’s, and am writing to urge Camden to reject these out of hand. Considering the
remarkable similarly of these to PA2012/5825/P, which has been refused by Camden at DCC, and is the subject of an
ongoing Appeal, it is tempting to regard these latest PA’s as frivolous and a waste of public money.

DCC rejected the original because it infracted DP23 & 27. The above are no different, and the same arguments
apply. Itis also noted that part of the new PA is made under permitted Development. This must also be rigorously
refused. CPG4 removes PD for ‘Engineering Operations’. This current PA unequivocally falls in that category. There

is no scope for allowing any development at this site under PD.
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I look forward to receiving your confirmation that Camden will not tolerate such abuse of the Planning system, and

the waste of time involved for all and sundry.

Yours faithfully,

Jo Konrad



